
April 2015
Happy Scrappers

Last months meeting was hosted at the Beach.  Fun day.  This months 
meeting will be at the Groves Library 10-3. (April 9th) Hosted by Shelly, 
Gayle & Linda A.  Please bring a dish to share.  

1. Nothing due this month.
2. I picked up the backing in dallas for the Scrappers Auction quilt. 

This is the quilt that Shelly donated to the scrappers, and Laura, 
Carol T., Carolyn S. & myself did the stitching around the 
applique at Dry creek.  I will turn this over to Carol T. to get to 
Martha Vincent to quilt.  Ill bring it so yall can see how pretty it 
turned out.  Huge thanks to everyone that worked on it.  Huge 
thanks to Shelly and Gayle for piecing the center together. 
Helen is getting together kits for us for the next auction quilt. 
Don't Panic.  We can start it early and work on it as we have time. 
Nothing wrong with having it done early.  

Piecefully Yours
PJ Broussard
2015 Hostess

May- Shelly, Gayle & Linda A.
June- Carolyn Slack & Cathy L.
July- Barbara L, Helen & Carolyn F.
August- JoAnn, Angel & Linda J.
September- Sue, Laura & Ruby
October- Laurell & Helen
November- Dawn & Lydia
December - PJ


